OLIVER GOLDSMITH PRIMARY SCHOOL

"Inspiring a love of learning"

Tel: 0208 205 6038/7693 020 8205 6800 (Nursery) Fax: 0208 205 4987 admin@olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk

www.olivergoldsmith.brent.sch.uk **Twitter: @OGPSinspired**





Coniston Gardens Kingsbury London **NW9 0BD**

Tuesday, 01 October 2019

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for expressing an interest in applying for the SENDCo post at Oliver Goldsmith Primary School. At OGPS we pride ourselves on inspiring our pupils to be lifelong learners, always striving to reach their full potential. We believe in a strong community ethos where parents, pupils and staff work together in partnership to provide each child with the very best learning opportunities. Oliver Goldsmith is a high performing school in the borough with pupil outcomes above national. Oliver Goldsmith pupils are proud of their school, they are well presented, polite, kind and hard-working; they uphold the school's ethos, values and its motto of 'Inspiring a love of learning'.

Our aim is to be a fully inclusive outstanding school. We gained the Inclusion Quality Mark in 2018 and are looking for an inspirational SENDCo to help us grow and extend our provision on our journey. We want to ensure that all our SEND and vulnerable pupils are supported and challenged in every class across the school.

Our SENDCo will be an inspirational teacher who understands how children learn and will champion their needs. They will be ambitious for all pupils with SEND and from other identified vulnerable groups. They will be able to engage and motivate colleagues and support all staff to improve their practice.

The successful candidate will be fully supported by an excellent inclusion leader as well as a brilliant team of Learning Support Assistants who are passionate and committed to their roles.

If you are able to inspire, engage and motivate staff and are committed to "inspiring a love of learning" for all pupils, then this role is perfect for you!

I would be delighted to talk further with you or take you on a tour around our school. You can contact me via our school office, ask for Mrs Dipti Babhania on 020 8205 6038.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Mr James Simmons Headteacher

































